Pruitt, Katrina

Subject: FW: Statment of Renewal Contract R15-342

From: Katherine J. Baird [mailto:KBaird@staffordcountyva.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 9:14 AM

To: Palmer, Mary-Beth

Subject: RE: Statment of Renewal Contract R15-342

Hi Mary-Beth,

This contract with Motorola is still in effect until 2020. Let me know if | can be of any further assistance.

Katie Baird

Buyer

County of Stafford

PO Box 339

Stafford, VA 2555-0339
(540)658-8614
KBaird@staffordcountyva.gov

From: Palmer, Mary-Beth [mailto:Mary-Beth.Palmer@viennava.qgov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 8:56 AM

To: Katherine J. Baird

Cc: Anita L. Perrow

Subject: Statment of Renewal Contract R15-342

Katie,
Would it be possible to get an email stating that the attached contract has been renewed for five years as
approved by your council on November 15, 20157 Thank you in advance for your help!

Mary-Beth Palmer
Fleet Coordinator

i

TOWN OF

VIENNA

ince 1890

mary-beth.palmer@yviennava.gov
703-319-8617

*** VIRGINIA FREEDOM OF INFORMATION NOTICE ***

NOTICE: This e-mail and any of its attachments may constitute
1



a public record under the Virginia Freedom of Information Act.
Accordingly, the sender and/or recipient listed above may be
required to produce this e-mail and any of its attachments to
any requester unless certain limited and very specific
exemptions are applicable.
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